
 

 

18th May 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Key Stage One Drama Club 

 

We are pleased to announce a last-minute addition to our selection of external afterschool clubs 

currently on offer. Following on from the success of our Key Stage Two Drama Club, run by 

Troupers, we have decided to add an extra session for our Year 1 and 2 pupils, commencing 

after half term. 

 

The club will take place on Tuesdays from 3:30pm-4:30pm and pick up will be at the Oswald 

Road gate. There will be five sessions in total, and the cost will be £40 for the half term. The 

first session will be held on Tuesday 14th June. 

 

Bookings will open next week, w.c. 23rd May, and sign up will be via Parent Pay. Please look out 

for a payment item added to your Parent Pay account. If you do not wish to book a place, 

please ignore the payment item. 

 

Places are limited and will be allocated on a first come first served basis, so please ensure you 

book early to avoid disappointment. Bookings will close on Tuesday 7th June at midday, or 

when places have sold out. Submitting the payment via Parent Pay means that your place has 

automatically been confirmed. 

 



 

 

Please be aware that once bookings have closed, you will receive a Google Form to fill out with 

additional information via Parent Mail. Please complete this form by Friday 10th June. Without 

this information, your child will not be able to attend the club. 

 

Finally, we would like to take this opportunity to remind you that if your child is Pupil Premium, 

they are entitled to one free club for one term per school year. If you have not yet taken 

advantage of this offer and would like your child to attend Key Stage One Drama Club, please 

email finance@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

School Office 

mailto:finance@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk

